
Wickham Market Parish council 21 November 2022 

Environment and Leisure committee Report 

Warm Rooms. It was agreed to apply for a grant of £2,860 from East Suffolk, which was 

subsequently approved 

Allotments: there were a number of smaller issues which are being address together with a 

larger issue regarding the overgrown Hazel trees on Glebe plot 39 which will require more 

attention. 

Christmas decorations on the Hill. The following purchases were agreed 

• Christmas Trees with trunks milled to fit holders plus large tree 

• Battery lights for the small trees to a total value of up to £500 – Now purchased for 

£179.70 

• Plane Tree light replacements which will require quotes. A total figure of £2,200 was 

pre authorised. Current expected cost is c£1,700 

Chapel Lane: It was agreed that “Unsuitable for HGVs” signage should be added to the 

quiet Lanes post which will be requested as a taller post to accommodate both signs 

Cemetery: 

• Winter tree work has been identified and requires costing 

• The seat in the old garden of remembrance requires refurbishment. Men’s Shed to 

be asked and have subsequently agreed to do this 

• Cemetery regulations were reviewed and some minor amendments suggested.  A 

Cemetery plan will be required for the finished document 

Village Hall Playing Field: It was agreed that the grass and debris along under the bowls 

club hedge be removed and that the bowls club manage their green waste. Ivor to request a 

contribution for the cost of removal from the Bowls Club 

 

Ivor French 


